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Governor Murphy,

I am a resident of Freehold and would like you to eliminate fossil fuel projects in the
state.  Our home has solar panels and last winter we tool a vacation to Palm Desert,
CA.  It was amazing to see the number of wind farms and solar panel farms. Southern
CA is showing the ay forward. Please ban all new fossil fuel based projects. I'm sure
that Rutgers and Princeton have some Professors who will be glad to help the state
determine how best to proceed. 

Steve
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